
April 16, 1957 

The Comnissioners and their attorney met early this morning to have a confer-
ence with Mr. E.C.Duncan, District Engr. SRC and Mr. MC T .. ompson,Jr., Hes.Engr,SRC 
relative to the County accepting the roads here for construction-reconstruction, 
maintenance as per their t°equest of March 30-1957 !'iz.. Duncan explained that all 
SRC employees are under F.mployee's Retirement System which would be rather ex­
pensive for the County if they take over the above work. A lengthy discussion 
followed as the same Retirement system bad been proposed for the empliyees of the 
County now not included in this system. It was decided that the roads re�ain 
under the SRC supervision until later. A letter was addressed to the SRC attention 
of Mr. Bonnell to this effect and copies sent to Mr. Thompson and Mr. Duncan. 

3 Plats for the Road fronting on the \/elfare Bldg have been received from OR 
Guyther, but DEED has not es yet been recorded. 

In the aftjrnoon the Board of Education met with the Commissioners to consider 
raise in pay for teachers es well as additional school buildings. A table showing the 
increased pupicl) personnel was given and the Commissioners explained that they are 
heartily in accord with both an increase for the teachers and additional schools 
if they can handle the financial end of the problems. Miss Dent was asked to 
present a breakdown showing the least possible number of class rooms and t�ers 
they can use. Meeting arranged for Kay?, et 3 pm for the Bd. of Educe�and the 
ColllD.i ssioner s. 

Board adjourn d at 5 pm 
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